FRIENDS OF HOLMLEIGH Newsletter

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Friends of Holmleigh Annual General Meeting will be on Thursday 7th November 2024. The evening will start at 6.30pm with the Friends of Holmleigh (FoH) AGM, followed by planning of the Winter Fair. We hope to see you there!

JOIN FRIENDS OF HOLMLEIGH!

Friends of Holmleigh are a group of parents who meet up once every half term with Ms Boateng and other senior leadership team members at Holmleigh. Our aim is to strengthen the school community, support communications and raise funds.

With recent talks of the proposed merger it is clear that the wonderful community feel of Holmleigh school is valued by all. It's more important than ever to feel connected and unite as Friends of Holmleigh.

We do not know for certain whether the merger will go ahead but Friends of Holmleigh hope that together we can make a difference in how it happens (if it happens), and the effects on the school and it's pupils.

We welcome new faces and would love to get to know you all. Renewed support is appreciated as people have headed on to secondary school.

We are still looking for Nursery and Reception class representatives.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

MOVIE NIGHT - 23RD OCTOBER

Movie night is Weds 23rd October, Doors open 6:30pm.

Film: Orion and the Dark

All welcome. Suggested donation £3 per family or pay what you choose. Dress in PJs... or spooky kids can bring sleeping bags/cushions. Children will need to be supervised the whole time by their adult. Card payments can be taken.



WINTER FAIR - FRIDAY 22ND NOVEMBER

This year's Winter Fair takes place on 22nd November at 2.00 - 4.00pm.

Please let your class rep know if you can help. We appreciate as much or as little time as you can give.

PRIZE DONATIONS NEEDED

Please help us by bringing in the following items:

- Raffle prizes
- Chocolate tombola prizes (anything chocolate)
- Small toys/Party bag filler pieces for lucky dip
- Brick-a-brac (in good condition)
- Food and bake sale items



WINKWORTHS SPONSOR THE WINTER FAIR

We are thrilled Winkworths esate agents will be sponsoring this year's Winter Fair. Thank you to those of you who agreed to have a board outside your home.

SKILLS SHOUT OUT

Do you have any skills that can be useful for events? Do we have any florists, hairdressers, face painters, balloon artists, athletes, crafters etc out there who can help with events? Let us know!

THANK YOU!

The money we raise together helps the school to run class trips, organise workshops, purchase books, art supplies and other resources that enrich the school life of the pupils at Holmleigh.

Get in touch! We would love to hear from you at friendsofholmleigh@gmail.com